
 
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
SAPC e-Note: 2021 CPD ACTIVITIES ARCHIVED 
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (“Council”) would like to inform you that the 2021 
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) activities have been archived on the CPD 
platform to allow for the recording and submission of CPD activities for the 2022 year. Your 
CPD activities will remain archived for a period of five (5) years, after which they will be 
removed. 
 
Council appreciates your participation in CPD for the year 2021 and would like to encourage 
you to continue enhancing your knowledge and skills for the upliftment of the pharmacy 
profession. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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